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DEVELOPING EQUITY FOR PASIFIKA 
LEARNERS WITHIN A NEW ZEALAND 
CONTEXT:  ATTENDING TO CULTURE 
AND IDENTITY 

The College of Education (COE) welcomes 

Dr. Jodie Hunter as she discusses culturally 

responsive mathematics teaching. COE faculty, 

staff, students, and HIDOE mathematics 

teachers are encouraged to attend.

Thursday, September 24, 2015

4:30 p.m.–6:00 p.m. 

Andrew W.S. In College 

Collaboration Center, 

Wist Hall 135 

Dr. Jodie Hunter is a lecturer of mathematics and Pasifika education 
at the Institute of Education Massey University, New Zealand. She is 
currently working in the U.S. as a Fulbright Scholar at the University 
of Arizona.

For more information, please contact Linda Furuto at lfuruto@hawaii.edu


